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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
       Tuesday 28th March-Parents evening 

        Appointments sent out by teachers. 

 Tuesday 28th March- Choir on tour 

                   Thursday 30th March- 

 Easter Bonnet Parade/Competition 

Make an Easter bonnet and wear to school for 

£1.50. A prize per year group. 

Thursday 30th March- 

 Easter service in the church 

Friday 31st March 

Rainbow raffle-bring in a coloured item for a 

hamper and wear clothes of your class chosen 

colour. 

Ruby Class-Red 

Pearl Class-Pink 

Sapphire Class-Blue 

Diamond-White/Silver 

Emerald-Green 

Topaz-Purple 

Nursery-Yellow/Gold 

Friday 31st March- 

Last day of term 

Tuesday 18th April- 

Back to school 

 

 

 

 
 

    Polite Reminders 

Home learning for Year 1 and Year 

2 is completing 20 minutes on 

Maths Whizz per week. 
Maths Whizz meetings on Zoom for Year 1 and 

Year 2 parents on Monday 24th April at 10am 

and Tuesday 25th April at 6.30pm 

 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Please remember that Huggy Wuggy is not 

suitable for children of our school age.  

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class 89.6% 

Ruby Class 94.88% 

Diamond 91.15%  

Sapphire 96.67% 

Emerald Class 92.61% 

Topaz Class 93.64% 

 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

Week 5 winners Sapphire Class! 

Year 2 winners 

Daria, Grace and Christopher 

Year 1 winners 

Demiah and Elsie Y  

 

 

 
Fundraising Events… 
Rainbow raffle- Tickets are now available, £1 per strip. 

Please remember to bring in a colourful raffle prize 

ready for the rainbow raffle. 

Easter Bonnet parade and competition on Thursday 

30th March. Please bring in £1.50 in a named envelope 

to be entered into the competition.  

Don’t forget children to wear coloured clothes on 

Friday 31st March in exchange for one item to go in a 

hamper for the rainbow raffle. Items to be brought 

into school on Friday 31st March please. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE: Family Picnic and outdoor 

Zumba session, Saturday 10th June all welcome. 

More information to follow… 

  EASTER SERVICE 

Thursday 30th March at 2.15pm. 

Come and hear some joyful Easter singing in 

the church. Reception, Year 1 and Year2 will be 

singing.  
 

 

                   CHOIR ON TOUR 

Tuesday 28th March in the morning, come and 

give them some encouragement in town.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/


 

 

 

 A Big thank you for your continued 

support with fundraising! These photos 

are from Red Nose Day  
 


